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21/08/23 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 22nd September from 1pm – 3pm we would like to welcome you and your family to come 
along and participate in our first Creative Wellbeing afternoon.  The Expressive Arts and Health and 
Wellbeing Departments are planning an afternoon where families can become involved in a few fun 
activities.  Food Technology, Art and Design, Music and Physical Education would like to invite you 
into the school to join in alongside your child in what we hope will be an engaging, highly creative, 
gently physical, and fun afternoon.  
 
We would appreciate if you could complete the slip of interest at the bottom of this letter by Friday 
1st September.  Once approximate attendance numbers are confirmed we will then provide you with 
further details.  If you have any questions please contact the school reception and ask for Mrs 
Thomson. 
 
Many thanks, on behalf of the Expressive Arts and Health and Wellbeing Departments.  
 
Marion Thomson 
Class Teacher 
 

 

Return slip by Friday 1st September      f.t.a.o Mrs Thomson, Cedarbank School 

 

I am interested / not interested in attending the Creative Wellbeing afternoon for Family Engagement 

on Friday 22nd September from 1pm – 3pm.  

 
  Please inform us in the box of approximate numbers from your family. 
 

  If I attend I would like my child to remain in school Friday lunchtime prior to the event time. 

 
 
Pupil’s name:  …………………………………………………….. Class/Year group:  ……………………….. 
 

2 Dedridge Road North 

Livingston 

EH54 6FW 

Tel: 01506 280420 

Email: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk 

@cedarbankschool 

  Cedarbank School 
  Head Teacher: Carol McDonald 


